
Dear Committee Members, 

 

I am writing as an Oregon resident to let you know that I am in full support of this bill passing, 

HB 2927. I know that the bill is going into work session tomorrow and I am asking you to please 

support this bill! It is imperative to our country's future that we shift our Presidential election to a 

National Popular Vote. We are a country of the people, by the people and for the people and it's 

time to start voting as such! 

 

Please support this bill, HB 2927.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Sarah Olbrantz 
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